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FAIR MEETING  

Fair Coordinators meeting will be held on the 6th August at 6pm 
in the school staffroom. All class fair coordinators need to 
attend. Any questions please contact Erin. 
fairadmin@michaelpark.school.nz  

 

TILLY CHOPS HER MOP 

On Daffodil Day I will be cutting off 
my hair to donate to Freedom 
Wigs and fundraising for Bowel 
Cancer NZ. To read my story and 
donate please click on the link 
below.  

Happy Friday, 
Tilly (Class 11) 

bowelcancernz.grassrootz.com/
create-your-own-event/chop-the-
mop-for-bowel-cancer 

 

Tēnā koutou whānau,  

Here we are, completing week 2 of term 

3. It is amazing that we are now halfway 

through the school year. 

This week, we were fortunate to hold our 

lower school parent-teacher conferences. Thank you, whānau, 

for taking the time to meet with your child’s kaiako; feedback 

has been overwhelmingly positive, with purposeful 

conversations being carried out and a wonderful turnout of 

parents and caregivers throughout the school.  

Next week, we are holding our open day on Wednesday. Please 

encourage whānau and friends who have expressed an interest 

in the school to attend one of the two sessions that we will be 

holding during the day – direct whānau to our website to find 

out more about the open day and our kura and kindergarten. 

Additionally, there is a High School presentation on 

Wednesday evening, starting at 6pm in the auditorium, 

providing information for parents and students about how we 

support the teaching and learning of our students when they 

transition into our secondary school. 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

GO NEW ZEALAND! 

UP THE WAHS! 

Heoi anō tāku ināianei, 

Desmond Pemerika 

Tumuaki | Principal 

Click here to view the full calendar online 

Monday 5 August  Parent Action Group Meeting 
6.30pm 

Tuesday 6 August  Fair Coordinators Meeting 6pm 

Wednesday 7 August  Open Day 

Wednesday 7 August  High School Info Evening 6pm 

Friday 9 August  Class 4 Lunch Bar 

Saturday 10 August  Blacksmith Parent Workshop 

Saturday 10 August  Garden Working Bee 

Tuesday 13 August  Class 9 Parent Meeting 

Organised by the Parent Action Group 

Our school gardens need some helping hands! 

If you would like to lend a hand, please join us with your 

gardening gloves every 2nd Saturday of the month to make 

our school’s vege gardens look great! 

Saturday 10th of August 
(weather permitting) 

10am-12pm  

Drop in any time! 

For more questions txt  

Nina on 021 208 6206 

mailto:fairadmin@michaelpark.school.nz
https://bowelcancernz.grassrootz.com/create-your-own-event/chop-the-mop-for-bowel-cancer
https://bowelcancernz.grassrootz.com/create-your-own-event/chop-the-mop-for-bowel-cancer
https://bowelcancernz.grassrootz.com/create-your-own-event/chop-the-mop-for-bowel-cancer
https://michaelpark.school.nz/calendar/


 

Pay at the door or txt John 0211345158 for tickets  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSea4wdnh3KUwXjPpAYhya08BSRKhOEfoXxD9eKQzQwhpijZyA/viewform




Friday 26th July Friday 27th September 

Library   1.30 - 2.30pm 147 

www.chesspower.co.nz/class-registration 

https://www.chesspower.co.nz/class-registration
http://www.chesspower.co.nz/class-registration
mailto:danam@michaelpark.school.nz
mailto:saraho@michaelpark.school.nz


Onehunga High school is hosting a group of 300 Japanese 

students for 5 nights only and we need to find as many 

homestay families as we can.  

We need loving and caring families to host two to three 

students for five nights, either 24th September to 29th 

September OR 25th September to 30th September. 

We will pay $650 in total for two students and $975 in total 

for three students. Your payment will be tax-free.  

Requirements:  

• Students can share one bedroom as long as there are 

separate beds, e.g. single beds, bunk bed or trundler bed.  

• Three meals a day. 

• Full family inclusion – e.g. having one meal together as a 

family, making conversation with them, include them in 

your family activities, take them local sightseeing. 

Highly preferred:  

• Drop off and pick up (or carpool with other families) to 

and from school on the THREE days they attend school.  

• Other options may be available upon discussion.  

If you are interested and keen to help out, please email 

mtaghavi@ohs.school.nz or text 021980718.  

mailto:brian@clevernz.com
mailto:mtaghavi@ohs.school.nz
mailto:bibililymiller@gmail.com


 Dear families, 

We have a beautiful home for sale right next to 
the school on Malabar Drive. It comes with 5 
bedrooms, lovely gardens and private access 
through to the school. Please share with the 
community if you know of anyone who might be 
interested, otherwise click on the link here for all 
the details: 

https://www.realestate.co.nz/42611902/
residential/sale/20-malabar-drive-ellerslie 

Crush the winter blues and your fitness 
goals at The Y. 

Limited time only so get in quick to 
kickstart your wellbeing journey. 

ymcanorth.org.nz 

mailto:mazmiller00@gmail.com
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